## 中國文化大學 104 學年度日間學士班暑假轉學招生考試試題

系組:韓	國言	語文學系等學系組二、三年級	日期節次:104年7月11日第3節	
科目:英	文			
		Vocabulary: 20%		
	1.	The police put up theto control the crowd.		
		(a) barrier (b) obstacle (c) cargo	(d) aero	
	2.	I cannotthe criminal's face because I just had a glir	mpse at him.	
		(a) reorganize (b) recognize (c) retell	(d) repeat	
	3.	People in this regionChristianity at the turn of the ce	ntury.	
		(a) embraced (b) explored (c) examined	(d) explained	
	4.	The US dollar is one of the strongestin the world.		
		(a) currencies (b) revolution (c) money	(d) income	
	5.	If you do not like school's lunch, you haveof bring	ing your own food.	
		(a) currency (b) alternative (c) finance	(d) righteous	
	6.	It's time toold machine in the factory.		
•		(a) get over (b) send out (c) phase out	(d) pass out	
•	7.	The policethe numbers of demonstrators at abou		
		(a) explored (b) estimated (c) embraced	(d) examined	
	8.	The fireworks on Oct. 10 <sup>th</sup> s.		
	٠.	(a) observed (b) dazzled (c) ventured	(d) scared	
	Q	They were the astronauts on the firstto the moon.	• •	
	7.	(a) observed (b) dazzled (c) ventured	(d) scared	
	10	The people lined the street towinning team.		
		(a) hail (b) translate (c) recognize	(d) overwhelm	
		(4)	• ,	
	В.	Grammar: 20%		
		Pollutiona part of China's problems for decades.		
		(a) is (b) has been (c) has being		
	2	Can I trade my used carfor your house?		
		(a) X (b) in (c) on	Even and the second	
	3.	There is not enough money to continue theproje	ect.	
	J.	(a) exist (b) existing (c) existed		
	4.	He was busyhis own computer.		
	•	(a) assembling (b) assembled (c) assemble		
	5.	This is an amazing translating machine. You can just en	ter a word and it will	
	•	translate for you		
		(a) real-time (b) in real time (c) real timing		
	6.	We will have to stand at the back of auditorium becaus	e the volunteers	
		all of the seats by now.		
		(A) will take (B) will be taking (C) will have taken	(D) will have been taking	
	7	the arrangements from home. I am significant in the second		
		(A) will be made (B) will be making	•	
		(C) will have made (D) will have been making		
	0	The new courseby the 5 <sup>th</sup> of June. It's t	too bad that you don't get	
	٥.	back on the date		
		(A) will start (B) will be starting		
		(C) will have started (D) will have been starting		
	•	<b>\-</b>	in January She	
	3.	Jenny will have lots of time to spend with her parents in January. She her job by then. 本 試 題 採		
			双 面 印 刷	
			ing.	
	4.0	(C) will have quit (D) will have been quitt  The mayor forgot his main point while he		
	10	(A) was addressed (B) was addressing	[ [ ] [ ] [ ] [ ] [ ] [ ] [ ] [ ] [ ] [	
		(C)had addressed (D) had been addre		
		(c)non annicated (b) non accuration	•	

### 中國文化大學 104 學年度日間學士班暑假轉學招生考試試題

系組:韓國語文學系等學系組二、三年級 日期節次:104年7月11日第3節

科目: 英文 C. Cloze: 30% (只需填入答案選項· 不必填入整個單字)

(A) design (B)passengers (C)attention (D)aircraft (E)Came true

The first flight was made by Wright brother. They made man's dream of flying like a bird.....(1)....... Then in 1969, The Boeing 747's wide-body.....(2)......was able to carry more......(3).....than any other.......(4)....... A decade later, The space shuttle

Columbia grabbed the world's....(5).....when it became the first reusable spacecraft.

(A)warming (B)permanent (C)pessimistic (D)glacier (E)Arctic

Someone who is.....(6)......thinks that bad thing will happen because of

global...(7).....For example, In just 6 months in 2001, the......(8)...... in Iceland lost more than 60 meters of ice. If the ice in.....(9).....keeps melting, it will lose its.....(10)...... Ice cap by the end of this century.

#### D. Reading Comprehension: 30%

For many years, sociologists and historians have referred to the United States as a cultural "melting pot", in order to suggest the successful integration into American society of the massive waves of immigration which have marked American history. This term has been primarily a complimentary one, implying that immigrants invariably embrace not only American ideals, but a pervasive "American" culture. Also, the term suggests that American immigrants successfully leave behind the turmoil of their home countries which has caused them to come to the United States, thus "melting" into American society.

However, in recent years, this term has lost much of its popularity, because of an increasing emphasis on diversity among ethnic groups. Ironically, this emphasis springs from another American ideal, strongly individually. Instead, many prefer to refer to the U.S. as a "salad bowl", viewing each of the many ethnic groups in America as a component of a salad, thus preserving its own identity in the salad, but, at the same time, interacting with other vegetables to create a delightful mix and variety. Certainly the term makes a great deal of sense with regard to geography, as ethnic distribution in the U.S. is hardly uniform. New York, with its Chinatown and Little Italy, is an example of this separation. However, the term is primarily used with reference to the various cultures and sensibilities of ethnic groups in the United States.

#### **Multiple Choices**

- 1. The author suggests that all of the following are implied by the phrase "melting pot" EXCEPT
- (a) a pervasive American culture
- (b) a successful integration
- (c) the leaving behind of trouble in an immigrants homeland
- 2. According to the passage, why does the term "salad bowl" make sense?
- (a) Because of the individuality
- (b) Immigrants are from different countries
- (c) There is a great diversity in the cultures of ethnic groups
- 3. According to the author, why has there been a change in the terminology in USA?
- (a) a change in the distribution
- (b) an emphasis on diversity
- (c) A change in American ideas
- 4. For whom is the author probably writing this passage?
- (a) ethnic groups
- (b) general audiences
- (c) sociologists
- 5. The organization of this passage is best described as
- (a) A hypothesis followed by argumentation
- (b) Two different analogies about the same subjects
- (c) A comparison about two ethnic groups

# 本試題採双面印刷

第2頁共2頁

#### True and False (please answer T or F or Unknown)

- 6. South America can be referred to melting pot too.
- 7. People in New York like to eat Salad.
- 8. The terms of melting pot and salad bowl are all because of the diversity in the ethnic groups.
- 9. Melting pot is a bad term for describing immigrants.
- 10. According to the passage, people still like to immigrate to USA.